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The Cardiac Centre at the Bustamante 
Hospital for Children was officially opened on 
Monday, April 15, 2019.  

The state-of-the-art facility is equipped with a 
Catheterization Laboratory (Cath lab), 
Operating Room and Intensive Care Unit.  

The establishment of the Cardiac Centre is 
significant, as this is the only one of its kind   
in Jamaica and the wider-English Speaking 
Caribbean.  

The Centre is a part of the multi-million dollar 
investment made by several partners in 
enhancing the delivery of cardiovascular 
services for children. 

Each year, over 400 children are born in 
Jamaica with congenital heart disease. 
Between November 2017 and March 2019, 
83 cardiac surgeries and cathetherization 
procedures have been done at the Cardiac 
Centre.  

The Minister of Health, Dr. the Hon. 
Christopher Tufton, expressed gratitude to the 
international medical mission teams for their 
service to the children of Jamaica, and further 
highlighted the fact that a Memorandum of 
Understanding (MOU) was signed with the 
partners for the building of the Cardiac 
Centre.  

 

 
Like and follow us on:       Facebook.com/serha.jamaica |              Twitter:@theserhajm    

                                 Instagram: @theserhajm 
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The Superstar for this month is : 

Mr. Courtney Oldacre 

Bearer  

Kingston Public Hospital  

(longest serving bearer) 

1. What year did you start working at Ministry of 

Health/SERHA? 

I have been working at the Ministry of Health/SERHA 

from January 2002. 

 2. What are some of the positions you have 

held? 

¶ Bearer - Kingston Public Hospital, but also 

assisted at the Bustamante Hospital for Children 

and the St. Josephôs Hospital. 

3. What do you like the most about your job? 

To meet different people. 

 4. What inspires you? 

I am inspired by the persons that I meet on a daily 

basis because I learn a lot from them.  

 5. What is your greatest achievement? 

My greatest achievement is my wife and children. 

 6. What word of advice would you like to give to 

the staff? 

To work to the best of your ability.  

 7. What is your personal mission statement? 

My personal mission statement is to do good and 

good will follow you.  

 8. Did you always want to work in the health? 

No, not exactly. However, I enjoy working in the 

health sector.   

 9. What is the most important life lesson you 

have learnt? 

I have learnt to do good and praise the Most High 

God. 

10. What do you do in your spare time? 

In my spare time I listen to music and watch movies.  

SERHA TIMES 2019 
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 No fewer than 515 patients at the Kingston Public Hospital 

(KPH) have undergone free eye surgery courtesy of the 

Bright Journey Eye Care Mission during the period of April 

2-24.   

The team said to have succeeded in assisting many 

patients to regain their sight after having complications for 

many years.  

The Bright Journey  Eye Care Mission is on their second 

visit Jamaica. They have also provided equipment 

and  supplies valued at $52.9 million to KPH, while carrying 

out training and lectures in ophthalmology, and facilitating 

academic exchanges. 

 

The Board and Management of SERHA laud the efforts  of 

all the nurses, doctors and all other health care 

professionals at KPH who have worked very hard during 

the mission.  
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The Regional Office hosted a Easter devotion on April 

18, 2019 on the 2nd floor to commemorate the Easter 

season.  

During the devotional session, Ms. Maureen Golding, 

Regional Director for the South East Regional Health 

Authority (SERHA) encouraged the staff to invite God 

in their daily lives. The staff members were also 

reminded of the crucifixion of the Lord Jesus Christ.  

She added that the staff should be more careful on the 

road and drive safely during the easter season.  

Over 500 Patients Receive Free Eye Surgery at KPH 
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The Minister of Health, Dr. the Hon. Christopher Tufton, toured the Sir John Golding Rehabilitation Centre on 

Tuesday, April 2, 2019. He visited the Henriques Ward, the Physiotherapy Department, the Clinic and the 

Paediatric Ward, and met with the staff and patients. He encouraged victims of road crashes to make small steps 

towards recovery and motorist to drive more carefully on the roads in order to reduce motor vehicle accidents, 

deaths and spinal cord injuries.  

Representatives from the Montefiore Hospital 

in Bronx New York visited the Sir John Golding 

Rehabilitation Centre (SJGRC) during the 

week of April 8-12, 2019 to educate the staff 

about rehabilitative services.  

Dr. Rory Dixon, Senior Medical Officer, SJGRC 

met with the team from the hospital for further 

discussions.  

   

The Bustamante Hospital for Children (BHC) 

received a cheque valued at over $150,000.00 

from the Church of St. Margaret, Liguanea. Ms. 

Camille Panton (second right), Chief Executive 

Officer, BHC and Mrs. Karlene Taylor McKenzie 

(left), Hospital Administrator, BHC, received the 

cheque from The Very Revôd Fr. Franklyn Jackson 

(right), Rector, and Mrs. Sandra Crooks (second 

left), the Churchôs Financial Secretary.   


